[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of Meghan R. Busse, Christopher R. Knittel, and Kate S. Whitefoot, Organizers I am writing to invite you to the NBER Conference: Energy Use in Transportation.  The conference will be on line June 11 and 12, 2020

Something here about the conference itself???

The program for the virtual meeting may be found here: 
http://conference.nber.org/sched/EUTs20 

Please indicate whether you will be able to attend by registering here: 
<<replyurl>> 

Please reply as soon as possible but no later than June 4, 2020.  A Zoom invitation will be sent shortly before the meeting to participants who indicate that they would like to “attend.”  Please direct any questions about conference logistics or the Zoom platform to Carl Beck (cbeck@nber.org)
